
Principal’s Message:
Dear Hutton Families,

I am so proud of our Hutton school community. From our youngest 
learners to our awesome 6th grade students, our students are truly 
working hard and making great effort to engage in learning each day. 
This new way of learning has thrown us many curve balls, but we’ve 
continually worked through them and each day we get better. It takes 
all of us working together to make this a positive experience for our 
students.

Many of you have already heard the news regarding our Kindergarten 
students phasing in for in person learning, starting Wednesday, 
October 7th. Our district and school teams are working together to 
ensure that when students are learning on site, it will be a positive 
experience and safe for both our students and our staff. This will 
take a collective effort from us all demonstrating care and concern 
for ourselves and others by following the health and safety protocols 
at all times. Helen Keller once said, “Alone, we can do so little. 
Together we can do so much.” As we take this first step to phasing 
students in, it’s going to take all of us working together on behalf of 
our school community to make this a success. I know that we can do 
this!

I am thankful for our amazing Hawk staff who continue to be 
flexible with so many unknowns. The one thing that has remained 
constant through all of this is the commitment and the continuous 
effort that our staff makes each day to ensure that your child has a 
positive experience with learning online and in person. We are 100% 
committed to making sure that this is a great year of learning for all 
of our students, regardless of the challenges we may face. 

I am and always will be proud to be a Hutton Hawk!

A Heart for Hutton,

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Every Hawk, Everyday!

ATTENDANCE HOTLINE: 354- 3060

Health Check 
Required
Visitors: 
Everyone entering the building 
is required to complete a Health 
Check for COVID-19 symptoms. 
Visitors are asked to complete 
the check before pressing the 
call button on the intercom to the 
office at the front entrance. 

Students: 
Students attending day camp, 
receiving in person special 
education services and 
kindergarteners transitioning 
back to in person learning, are 
required to have a health check 
form completed by their parent 
or guardian. Please complete 
the health check for your student 
30 minutes prior to arrival so 
it adequately registers in our 
computer system and notifies 
staff that your child is cleared to 
be in the building. 

The Health Check can be found 
at the top of the Hutton web 
page under the drop-down 
community tab. Please answer 
all questions honestly and to 
the best of your ability prior to 
visiting Hutton.  Watch our health 
check for families video for more 
information!
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0d-kSK7UIb4&list=PLdTZg4mOkWG2BjS5E_VJVzI3N6emjrYyE&index=3&t=0s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0d-kSK7UIb4&list=PLdTZg4mOkWG2BjS5E_VJVzI3N6emjrYyE&index=3&t=0s


Like us on 
Facebook! 

Hutton Hawk Spirit Fridays! 
Celebrate school pride by joining your fellow Hutton students and staff 
by wearing your Hutton Hawk spirit gear every Friday. 
Hutton t-shirts, sweatshirts and other spirit items are available for 
purchase. Please visit https://huttonelementary.secure-decoration.com/ 
to order your spirit gear! 

Attendance Hotline:  
354- 3060 

Upcoming Events: 
October 7th: 
Kindergarten students attend school on alternating A/B schedule.  
More information about the phase in plan will be sent via email. 
October 19th: 
All kindergarten students return for in person learning.
October 27th: 
Virtual PTG meeting. A link will be sent prior to the meeting.

Thank you to our community 
partner, Summit Church!  
Summit church generously helps 

provide weekend meals to Hutton Families in need. 

Tech Support and Resources
If you’ve got some tech trouble, please call the  
tech request helpline at 354-7636. 
You can also email them at techrequest@spokaneschools.org 
For more help, visit the tech help section of our website by clicking here:  
Tech Troubleshooting Resources. 

Update your contact information! 
It is especially important that we stay connected with our 
students and families. Please make sure our office staff 
has up to date and accurate phone number(s) and email 
address so we can stay in touch easily. 

Enrichment opportunities 
offered virtually by 
Hutton teachers! 
Hutton students are encouraged 
to access enrichment 
opportunities provided by our 
specialist teachers on Monday 
through Thursday from 1:50-
2:30 pm. Students can access a 
variety of Music, Science, Fitness 
and Health, Band Strings and Art. 
See Hutton’s Peach Jar Flyers 
for more information about the 
enrichment schedule.

Resources and 
Information: 
Please click the links below to 
watch informative videos and 
learn how we are keeping our 
community safe! 
Face Coverings Video
Hygiene Practices Video
Physical Distancing Video
SPS Reopening Plan Playground Access Update:

Per SPS Safety Department: “For safety reasons, the school buildings, 
play fields and playgrounds are closed while school is in session and 
only those students scheduled to be in attendance are authorized to be 
on site.  Students who are not assigned to that building or scheduled 
to be in attendance need to remain off campus until the school day is 
completed, at 3:45pm. “

Are you interested in helping 
your Hutton Community?
Supervisory Positions, Crossing 
Guards Needed at Hutton Call  
354-3030 if you’re interested!
Paraeducators Needed 
Please apply online at  
www.spokaneschools.org

Families do not need to pre-register 
for 5 day meal kits anymore!

FREE 5-Day Meal Kits
Pick up times 
Mondays:  
11:50 AM – 12:50 PM, 

Tuesdays: 
5:00 – 6:00 PM

Wednesdays: 
11:50 AM – 12:30 PM. 

https://huttonelementary.secure-decoration.com/
https://www.spokaneschools.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=222&ViewID=52b79723-ec53-452a-bfe0-68aca2439fac&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=22660&PageID=9
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HdT-FfJxxYc&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JpTQl1-btRQ&list=PLdTZg4mOkWG2BjS5E_VJVzI3N6emjrYyE&index=4&t=0s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ja6_xYQeCW4&list=PLdTZg4mOkWG2BjS5E_VJVzI3N6emjrYyE&index=5&t=0s
https://www.spokaneschools.org/cms/lib/WA50000187/Centricity/Domain/13/SPS%20Reopening%20Plan%202020-2021.pdf

